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RASEC proposal to consider renaming McCathran Hall

Dear Mayor and Councilors,

I write to ask that at your next TC meeting, one of you moves to consider the proposal to rename 
McCathran Hall and that you vote on it. You have received many, many comments and so could lay 
this issue to rest with a vote.

I do not think a town meeting would be useful; rather it would likely result in even more division.

Alternatively, if there was a way to add the question to the elections in May, I would also support that.

Thank you,

Liz Everhart
118 Grove Avenue


